
 
 

 
VACANCY 

 

TEACHER OF MATHEMATICS 
 

For January 2021 we are looking to appoint a committed 
and innovative teacher of Mathematics. This post would 
suit both experienced colleagues and newly qualified 
entrants to the profession. Mathematics is taught all the 
way through to A level and the new Core Maths is also 
proving to be popular with two groups running for the 
current Year 12s’. 
 
Shoeburyness High School is a large, vibrant and 
diverse secondary school that has an excellent 
reputation as a warm and supportive environment in 
which to work. We are a very popular school with 
families in the local area and beyond and consequently 
we are heavily oversubscribed. 
 
Our young people deserve the best and if you have very 
high expectations married with energy and positivity then 
we would love to hear from you. 
 
The school has a commitment to safeguarding and 
promoting the welfare of children.  
  
Please visit our website www.shoeburynesshigh.co.uk 
or contact hr@shoeburyness.southend.sch.uk  
for an application pack.   
Closing date: Thursday 15th October 2020 

http://www.shoeburynesshigh.co.uk/
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